
 

 

 
CIRCULAR 
 
 

Subject: Player Point Allocation Deadlines Round 1 and 2 
 

Date: 
 

11th March 2021 

Document ID: 
 

26, 2020-21 

From: 
 
 

Geoff Palmer, Football Operations Manager 
Mobile: 0413 614 880 Email: gpalmer@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Coaches 

Summary: Action: 
Information on the Lodgement of Player Points 
Allocation forms for players transferring in or on 
permit in season 2021. 
 

Clubs to submit form via email to pps@wafc.com.au 
by the due dates below. 

 
This a reminder to all clubs that any player that is likely to play League football in the 2021 season will need 
to have points allocated to their record prior to their first match. 
 
We expect a very high volume of players requiring points allocation leading into round 1. And clubs are 
asked to assist the League by meeting the following deadlines: 
 
Round 1: Forms are to be lodged by 10am Wednesday 7th April 2021.  
Round 2: Forms are to be lodged by 10am Wednesday 14th of April 2021. 
Round 3 onwards: Forms to be lodged by 10am Friday prior to the game. 
 
Clubs are required to complete the Player Points Allocation Form for any players who have transferred in 
and finalised their online registration or have had a Type 2 permit approved.  
 
Please do not send in the player points allocation form until the player has finalised his transfer by 
registering online or the permit has been finalised. Once again, this is for players highly likely to play League 
football.  
 
The Player Points Allocation Form is attached to the email. Once you have completed the form, please send 
to: pps@wafc.com.au  
 
Forms are assessed in the order in which they are received.  
 
If you miss the deadlines, the form you have sent in will be assessed after Round 1 and the player will be 
ineligible to play League football until assessed. The player can play in any other grade. 
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